
I am pleased to announce that American Gothic Studies, a new peer-reviewed journal published 
by the Society for the Study of the American Gothic in conjunction with Penn State University 
Press, is now open for submissions! 
 
American Gothic Studies publishes on all aspects of the American Gothic, including but not 
limited to literature, poetry, film, television, gaming, and new media, and accepts the following 
types of submissions: 
 

• traditional scholarly essays; 
• “exhumations” that present new editions of American Gothic texts that have been 

lost, forgotten, or have otherwise become unavailable to modern readers; 
• “provocations” that question conventional wisdom, tackle compelling issues, or 

advance new theses about the field of American Gothic studies; 
• “engagements” meant to encourage dialogue between writers for and readers of 

American Gothic Studies; 
• and interviews. 

Information about the journal, types of submissions accepted, and submission requirements is 
available here: https://www.psupress.org/Journals/jnls_AGS.html 
 
Inquiries may be directed to the general editor, Jeffrey Andrew Weinstock, at 
Jeffrey.Weinstock@cmich.edu. 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.psupress.org%2FJournals%2Fjnls_AGS.html&data=05%7C02%7CRene.Trevino%40csulb.edu%7C96730975c1944f12f95708dc6d23cc29%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C638505247749700019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m3LfYkUjO1QyVOApJoASMcLhJds%2BPukCZtqXJZkJQSA%3D&reserved=0

